
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

24th May 2021 

Our story this week is ‘Amazing 

Aeroplanes’. The children will be 

learning all about what happens 

at an airport, and learning some 

new vocabulary. 

Literacy 
Maths  
We are looking at 

the number six this week.  

We will be 

making the 

Numberblock six 

using 

Megablocks, 

and making six 

marks on paper 

to count them. 
Topic 
 

We are continuing our Topic of journeys 

this week, and exploring holiday journeys. 

The children will be learning about 

holidays to hot and cold countries, and 

what we would need to pack in our 

suitcase for each one. 

We will also be developing the children’s 

understanding of hot and cold by 

investigating ice and warm water. 

 

 Other information 
The children will be having their 

class photos this week, on Thursday 

27th May.  

Please refrain from allowing your 

child to use the equipment at the 

back of the garden at the end of 

the session.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 


